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MEMBER BOOK OFFER. 
 
The BBGS would like to offer members who re-join before 31st May 2023 a complimentary copy of  
David Harwoods Goat Health and Welfare Book (rrp £24) as thanks for your continued support of the 
British Boer Goat Society. 
 
 

To obtain your free copy we would ask you to log into your Grassroots 
account and update your records births/deaths/transfers before the 30th 
June 2023. Grassroots will notify us of your updates and the book will be 
posted asap afterwards. If you log in and there is nothing to update please 
email the registrations officer: 
 

registrations@britishboergoatsociety.co.uk to claim your copy. 

If you need a reminder of your access codes drop the registrations officer 
an email. 

The integrity of the database is paramount to the integrity of the society 
and is dependent on members input to keep the records current and 
meaningful. Your committee thanks you in advance. 

New members who have joined since 1st January this year already have updated records and therefore 
books in the post already.  

STAFFORDSHIRE COUNTY SHOW & THE ROYAL THREE COUNTIES SHOW. 
 
To BBGS members only who would like purchase tickets to attend the BBGS Staffordshire County Show and 
The Royal Three Counties Show, the BBGS would like to offer: 
 
 Single members will be refunded 1 free ticket. 
 Joint members will be refunded 1.5 free tickets. 

Please present the tickets to the BBGS table steward with your membership number, bank details and the 
BBGS will refund your ticket money. 
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